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The CARP LA hub was present on many of their chapters' campus club rushes in the Los Angeles area!
Students were at Pasadena City College (PCC) and California State University, Fullerton in mid-
February, sharing the CARP LA mission statement. They had a total of 38 students sign up at PCC!

Throughout the beginning of March, chapters from East Los Angeles College, EI Camino College,
California State University, Long Beach, and Cypress College also tabled at their respective campuses' in-
person club rush!



